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These notes were compiled following the EUROLAS workshop held at Herstmonceux in 2002 March.
They are presented here with the aim of propagating standard “good practice” throughout the global
network. It is intended that this material will be placed on the ILRS website as the first of a number of
similar documents devoted to instruments widely used in the ranging community. It is hoped that other
users will share their experience of these instruments and will add to this information, and to the list of
references, for the benefit of all.

Reference to ILRS website:

http://ilrs.gsfc.nasa.gov/engineering_technology/timing/tof_devices/manufacture_spec/sr620.html


